Lancasterian Primary School Vision

We will make a fairer society.

A society where everyone can reach the top of the mountain, because all of us
understand that achieving ambitions includes learning from mistakes.

A society where everyone has the skills and knowledge to open any door, because all of
us break down barriers to opportunity. '

A society where everyone improves the world we share, because all of us seek creative
solutions to the issues we face together.

To do this, we will make the best school.

A school where every child embraces learning as a demanding lifelong journey, because
all of us show them how to love challenge and growth.

A school where every child feels proud of who they are and
their own uniqueness, because all of us celebrate difference.

A school where every child leaves the gate with fond
memories, a creative outlook and a sense of excitement for

" the road ahead, because all of us have put them at the centre
of everything we do.




Hello Gandhi Class!

[LahcCasteriah Primary SChool|




My name is Miss Levendi and |
will be your new class teacher
in Year 2. | am super excited to
meet you all!




Our class will be called Gandhi.




Some facts about who our class is
named after.....

* Gandhi embodies many of our values, especially Ronnie
Respect!

* He is known as ‘Mahatma Gandhi’. Mahatma means ‘the great
souled one’.

* He studied incredibly hard like Leila. He moved to England and
he became a lawyer!

* He faced racism during his life when he moved to South Africa.

* When he moved back in Indian he led the fight for Indian
Independence. Britain was in charge of India at the time, and
he made India free and independent.

* He did this through peaceful protests. He hated anything
violent!




| know we haven’t been able to meet in
person, so | wanted you to know a bit
My

favourite

My family is from

Cyprus and | speak | love books
o 3 by Roald

Dahl.

o :; Lancas-terian PrimaTY SChool | really enjoy running too!




This year we will be learning about.....




| can’t wait to meet you all properly in
September, this is what our classroom
looks like — see you there!




